
Circular No: Oct/03/2024 Date: 10-10-2024

CIRCULAR
Nursery to X

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on October 11th and 12th, 2024
(Friday and Saturday) in celebration of Dussehra (autumn break).

Classes will resume as usual on Monday, October 14th, 2024.

We encourage all students to use this break by relaxing and spending quality time with
family. Stay safe and healthy!

Wishing you a joyful break!

Warm regards,

Dr. Lakshya Chhabaria
HOS


